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Sunday AM 
Elder Lorren Godwin preached from II Timothy 1:7, emphasizing that we do not 
need to fear the devil. Being afraid is not of God. “For God hath not given us the 
spirit of fear; but of power, and of love, and of a sound mind.” Satan is a fallen 
angel. Do not fear him, for he has no authority. (His greatest weapon is his lying 
voice. He is skilled in deception.) Jesus has all power in Heaven and in earth. We 
need to have a mindset of “I will not fear the devil.” Satan couldn’t attack Job until 
God gave him permission. We need to be strong in the Lord so we’ll be able to 
stand against the wiles (devious or cunning stratagems) of the devil. The devil is a 
trickster, a deceiver, a spirit whose imagined power is hugely exaggerated. He 
comes against us with lies or temptations. It’s then that we must call upon God. 
The Lord is our help in time of trouble. “When the enemy shall come in like a 
flood, the Spirit of the Lord shall lift up a standard against him” (Isaiah 59:19).  
We have no reason to fear. Greater is He that is in us than he that is in the world. 
  

Sunday PM – cancelled due to bad road conditions / weather 
 

Wednesday 
Elder Zach Sandy preached from Mark 2:1-4. Four men carrying a man who was 
paralyzed came to see Jesus. When they realized they couldn’t get near Him 
because of the crowd, they improvised a plan to go through the roof. Whatever you 
have to do to get to Jesus, do it. Elder Sandy told of how his weakness was a 
witnessing tool. We get so focused on what’s going on in our lives that we don’t 
stop to witness and help others. People are watching us to see how we react to a 
situation. Does God get the glory? We need to use our trials and tests to help 
others. With God’s help we can do all things.  
Elder Baron Claypool preached about the importance of God’s Word from I Kings 
8:1-11 & Nehemiah 8:1-4. God’s Word (the Bible) needs to be the most important 
possession that we have. It is not just a bunch of Sunday School stories. It is God 
speaking to us. We need to find time for God to speak to us through His Word.  
His Word will give us encouragement, wisdom, guidance; it is a Lamp unto our 
feet and a Light unto our path. It will tell us exactly where we stand in God. “For 
thou hast magnified thy word above all thy name” (Psalm 138:2). How precious 
the name of Jesus is to us! God’s Word is magnified above the name of Jesus. 
Study God’s Word; engraft it upon the tables of your heart. 
 

Friday PM – Section 1 Youth Rally 
WV District Youth President Joel Sites preached a powerful message entitled 
“Building Up and Tearing Down” from Ecclesiastes 3:1-8. “To every thing there is 
a season, and a time to every purpose under the heaven.” We might imagine there 
should not be a time appointed for suffering, trials, tests, and sorrow, but there is a 
time in our lives for all these things. God uses these times to mold and shape our 
character. We all need to “tear down” things we ought not have in our heart. 
 

 

Natural Birthdays Spiritual Birthdays Anniversaries 
Sis. Patty Stewart           (3/12) 
Bro. Frank Saunders      (3/14) 
Bro. Timmy Scheuvront  (3/15) 

Sis. Katrina Sutton      (3/9/1984) 
Sis. Rachel Claypool  (3/11/1956) 

Congratulations to Bro. Donald & 
Sis. Deloris Tucker    (3/11/1959) 
55 years! 

 

Announcements / Events / Ministry Opportunities 
• Voice of Truth is aired each Sunday at 11:30am on News/Talk WAJR 103.3 FM.  

Today: “Against Planned Parenthood” by Pastor Joseph 
• Each Monday from 6-7pm – Family Prayer, sponsored by CAC Men’s Ministry 
• THIS SAT. March 15, 10-11am: CAC saints tour of potential church facility 

For directions, see Pastor or input “Jewel City Church” in your mapping tool. 
• March 21 – Children’s Crusade at CAC with “Jumpin’ Josh Combs!” 
• March 23 – Super Church at CAC with “Jumpin’ Josh Combs.” 
• Fri, Mar, 28, 6pm – 16th Annual Rose Dinner (WVFL Fundraiser) Morgantown 
• Sat, Mar 29, 9am-3pm – Concealed Carry Class at CAC (bring sack lunch) $50. 
• April 4-5 – Purpose Institute Bible classes at CAC. 
• April 6, 6pm – Missionary Steve Bennett (Israel / Palestine) at CAC. 
• April 17-18 – Capital City Youth Congress at Charleston Civic Center 
• April 20 – Easter Sunday 
• April 24-26 – WV UPCI Ladies Conference at Riverside, in Morgantown, WV. 
• Thu- Fri, May 1-2 - WV UPCI Annual Men's Conference, Glen Ferris, WV. 
 

Fun! Kids Corner The Last Supper 

 

 
 



Fun! Humor Submit your funny things to news@cac.us.com 
An acquaintance of mine who is a physician told this story about her then four-year-
old daughter. On the way to preschool, the doctor had left her stethoscope on the car 
seat, and her little girl picked it up and began playing with it. Be still, my heart, 
thought my friend, my daughter wants to follow in my footsteps! Then the child 
spoke into the instrument: “Welcome to McDonald’s. May I take your order?” 
  

Fun! Stan ‘N’ Isaac The shenanigans never end. 

 

 
 

Special Prayer Needs Featured Verse 
Sis. Renee Bargo 
Bro. Bill Pearce 
Bro. Roger Blaniar 
Bro. George Jones & 
Bro. George’s kids 
Bro. Jim Starkey 

Rev. Terry Null 
Bro. Norm Knotts  
Bro. Donald Tucker  
Sis. Shirley Cole 
Sis. Charlotte Evans  
Sis. Bev Feathers 

“I will worship toward thy holy 
temple, and praise thy name for thy 
lovingkindness and for thy truth: for 
thou hast magnified thy word against 
all thy name” (Psalm 138:2). 

 
 

 

Christian Apostolic Church • Clarksburg, WV 
Services: Sunday 10 am & 6 pm • Wednesday 7:00 pm • Email: pastor@cac.us.com 
Web: cac.us.com • Facebook: christian.apostolic.church • Twitter: cac_clarksburg 
Church: 304.624.4459 • Pastor’s Home: 304.624.1388 • Pastor’s Cell 304.629.1196 

 

 

 

 Christian Apostolic Church 
  Where Miracles Live! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Continue to pray, and continue to call both the 
WV State Senate and the House of Delegates!  
The Pain Capable Unborn Child Protection Act is 
almost past all hurdles! We’ve come too far to 
give up now! 
It is our understanding that today is the last day for the 
legislature to meet for this year’s legislation business. The bill 
has passed the WV Senate Judiciary Committee with one 
tolerable amendment. It then went back to the House to be sure 
they concurred with the Senate amendment, and then it would 
come back to the Senate for a third and final reading and a vote. 
As of late last night, the bill was still sitting in the House 
waiting for their action. Contact the office of Tim Miley, who 
presides over the House, and tell him “Vote FOR the version of 
the Pain-Capable Unborn Child Protection Act, HB 4588, which 
came out of the Senate Judiciary Committee on Thursday.” Also, 
call our Senators who represent Harrison County and tell them 
to vote for the bill on the final reading! 
Below is an email sent in the wee hours from Linda Oldack, our 
Harrison County chapter president for West Virginians for Life: 
“It is actually 12:23 am Sunday morning. I have not received 
word that the bill was voted out of the House with the Senate 
changes. The bill then has to go back to the Senate for a final 
reading and vote.  That would be tomorrow at Noon, if it did 
indeed pass the House tonight.  I can only hope that I have not 
heard anything because our lobbyist did not have a chance yet 
to inform of the passage. Hoping that it is not still laying there 
on someone's desk.  Thank you all for your prayers and calls.  
Will report as soon as I am sent anything. Tired, going to bed.   

-Blessings, Linda” 


